
From: Kathleen McDaniel <kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 5:54 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR; Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR 
Cc: GravelPit 
Subject: Request to adjourn Town Hall 
 
Hi Tauren and Roxanne, 
 
Thanks for taking the time to chat last week. The City would like to adjourn the Town Hall regarding the 
Newton Gravel Pit until the fall for a few reasons: 
 

1. We don’t have PSC approval for the water main and would like to be able to share that good 
news with the public if approval goes through 

2. We’re in the middle of sampling now and would have a better idea of who to invite once we 
have sampling results 

3. As we discussed, we think splitting the town hall for new impacts/old impacts might be better so 
that nobody in the public has to sit through duplicative information 

 
We will be in touch as we wind through the PSC approval process and have a potential date in mind. 
 

Kathleen M. McDaniel (she/her) 
Manitowoc City Attorney 
(920) 686-6990 
kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org  
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